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Specialist’s Workshop
on
Severe Accidents Related Issues (part B)

Prague, 17-18 June 2003

Following the Roadmap for the implementation of Annex I and Annex II of the Conclusions
of the Melk Process and Follow-up agreed by Prime Minister Zeman and Federal Chancellor
Schiissel with presence of Commissioner Verheugen, a specialist workshop was held in
Prague on 17-18 June 2003.

In accordance with the Roadmap, the workshop addressed the subject of prevention and
mitigation of severe accidents in relation to the NPP Temelin, including discussion on the
analytical basis as well as corresponding software and hardware measures.

The Czech side presented a comprehensive set of lectures explaining how the issues related to
the severe accidents, despite the low likelihood of its occurrence, were considered during
design phase and preparation for the operation of the installation. Special emphasis was put on
preventive and mitigation measures, in particular on’ the process of development of severe
accident management guidelines. Each presentation - all together 11 - was followed by
questions and answers deepening the issues. The Austrian side appreciated the efforts made
by the Czech side in preparation and conduct of the workshop.

Both sides appreciate the way of open discussion and the exchange of technical opinions
among the experts on topics related to safety of the NPP Temelin.

The purpose of this specialist's workshop as defined by the Road Map has been met.

Austria might come back to the issue of severe accidents in the framework of the Austrian-
Czech bilateral Nuclear Information Agreement.
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